
 

 

  

February 20, 2015 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2015 
 

 

The Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Save the Lake Committee will hold a special meeting at 

3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 24, 2015 at Northland Securities, 45 South 7
th

 Street, Suite 2000, Minneapolis, 

MN  55402.  The purpose of this meeting will is to meet with a representative of Fladeboe Auctions in 

consideration of utilizing their service at the March 19
th

 Save the Lake Banquet. 

 

Members from the public interested in attending are welcome. 

 Questions can be directed to LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck. 

 


